
　Traveling to Lishui

Lishui is a beautiful
place, here, you can enjoy all kinds of scenery.
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Lishui city a polyhedron . It is a densely populated
city, it is a quiet village . Lishui is known as
“zhejiang green valley”. Ecological environmental
quality first in zhejiang province, China, the
ecological environment quality public satisfaction to
continue in zhejiang province first. Opening up to the
68 tourist spots, including the national AAAA level
scenic spots of 12. In January 2005, lishui was named
the third batch of state-level ecological demonstration
area; In December 2009, one after another was named
“China excellent tourism city”, “China excellent
ecological tourist city”. On December 23, 2010, zhejiang
forestry organizing committee awarded the formal
articles lishui in zhejiang province “forest city”
title.
Next, the key to introduce the hometown of overseas
Chinese,Qingtian. Qingtian has a long history, has
“stone carving of the township, the hometown of overseas
Chinese, the celebrity of the township” reputation. Is
also the first county, China’s house prices, China’s top
ten financial county, exchange the first county the
first county per capita deposits. Alibaba group research
center released the first county domestic e-commerce
research report. Reported for the first time released
the “2013 China’s e-commerce development top county”
list, wins the best group qingtian county, lishui
county. Qingtian belongs to subtropical monsoon climate
zone, warm and humid, four seasons, mild climate, annual
average temperature 18.3 ℃, annual average rainfall of
1747 mm, frost-free period 279 days. Warm winter
rejuvenation early, the vertical distribution is obvious
temperature and microclimate environment variety,
suitable for many kinds of wild plants grow.
　　Welcome to Lishui.
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